
U.S. Senator Amy Klobuchar  

  

Invites You to Attend a 
 

Mapping the Human Brain 

Roundtable Discussion 
 

On Tuesday, April 30, U.S. Senator Amy Klobuchar will host a roundtable discussion on the 

importance of Congress supporting President Obama’s new “BRAIN” Initiative – a research effort to 

map the human brain in hopes of finding new ways to prevent and cure brain disorders such as 

Alzheimer’s, autism, epilepsy, and Parkinson’s disease.   

 

Senator Klobuchar will be joined by Dr. Kamil Ugurbil, Director of the Center for Magnetic 

Resonance Research at the University of Minnesota. Also attending will be representatives of the 

Alzheimer’s Association of Minnesota and North Dakota, the National Parkinson Foundation 

Minnesota, the Epilepsy Foundation Minnesota, and the Autism Society of Minnesota. 
 

 

WHO: Amy Klobuchar, U.S. Senator, State of Minnesota 
Dr. Kamil Ugurbil, Director of the Center for Magnetic Resonance Research 

at the University of Minnesota 

Michelle Barclay, Vice President of Program Services, Alzheimer’s 

Association of Minnesota and North Dakota 

Paul Blom, Board President, National Parkinson Foundation of 

Minnesota 

Vicki Kopplin, Executive Director, Epilepsy Foundation Minnesota 

Jonah Weinberg, Executive Director, Autism Society of Minnesota 

 

 

WHEN: 

 

 

Tuesday, April 30, 2013 Please note the time change 

Check-in: 9:20 a.m. 

Discussion: 9:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

  

 

WHERE: 

 

Center for Magnetic Resonance Research 

University of Minnesota 

2021 Sixth Street SE 
 Minneapolis, MN 55455 

 
For more information, please contact Ben Hill, 612-727-5224 

 

This event is free and open to the public. 


